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CABLECOM - Leah Ihelenfeldt

1316 Bonneville Ave

Snohomish, WA  98290 July 10, 2024

Notice of Incomplete Permit Submittal

RE: Application Number PRFUP20241087

Dear CABLECOM - Leah Ihelenfeldt,

A permit application has been received by this office on July 08, 2024. The following required items

are outstanding:

 WSDoT Notification  -  Work within WSDOT’s jurisdiction requires advanced notification to 

WSDoT's Olympic Region Traffic Management Center (TMC).  Please submit proof of 

notification, i.e. email (olympicregionutilities@wsdot.wa.gov), letter, etc., submitted to the TMC

that includes the site plan and traffic control plan submitted with this City of Puyallup 

application. If you have received TMC approval, please submit the WSDoT correspondence and

approved plans.

The above information must be received by our office to deem this application complete. If the

required information is not received within 30 days, your application will be canceled.

Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact the Permit Center.

Sincerely,

City of Puyallup Permit Center
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